CABINET OFFICE

29 August 2016

Haze White
fyi-request-4507-7 1e7cefa@requests.fyi.org.nz

Reference: OlA-2016/17-0096

Dear Haze
Official Information Act: Cabinet material regarding Whanau Ora

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
which we received on 26 August 2016. Your request was as follows:

“We require a copy of the following:

« All Social Policy Cabinet Committee papers which are concerned with
Whanau Ora from the time period 2010 — 2015

« Any Cabinet papers regarding Whanau Ora and the government's
Whanau Ora policy approach between the years 2010-2015"

| believe that the information you have requested is more closely connected to the
functions of the Minister for Whanau Ora. Accordingly, | have decided under section
14(b)(ii) of the Act to transfer your request to Hon Te Ururoa Flavell.

You can expect to receive a response to your request within 20 working days from
receipt of this transfer.

Yours sincerely

oL

Michael Webster
Secretary of the Cabinet
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